F.No.11(33)/2016-Coord.   					    Dated: 18.07.2016 
	
	
	Please refer to your email dated 14.06.2016 regarding the views of the NHRIs and other relevant bodies on the topics to be discussed during the Forum on Human Rights, Democracy and the Rule of Law scheduled to be held from 21-22 Nov, 2016 at Room No. XVII, Palais des Nations, Geneva.
2.	I am directed to intimate that National Human Rights Commission of India would like to discuss in the forum on the topic “Role of NHRIs in ensuring protection & promotion of Human Rights and Rule of Law in Democracies.” 


Yours sincerely,
(B.S. Nagar)
Under Secretary (Coord.)
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